
 

 

Dear Town Residents,   
 

As November unfolds, we welcome a season 
of gratitude and connection. It is a wonderful 

time to enjoy the spirit of community and 
gather with friends and neighbors at events 

happening in the Town of North Hempstead.  
 

Many in our community celebrate Diwali, the 
Festival of Lights, celebrating the victory of 

light over darkness. It’s a time of festivities, 
shared meals, and gratitude. Happy Diwali! 

 
Veteran’s Day is November 11th, and we honor 

all who have served in our armed forces. We 

appreciate your sacrifices, courage, and 
commitment. We are grateful to all men and 

women who have served and those that 
continue to protect our freedoms. 

 
November is known as Movember, when men 

grow mustaches to shine light on men’s health 
issues such as prostate and testicular cancer, 

and high suicide rates. The Movember 
Foundation offers information on how you can 

help. Encourage the men in your life to get 
their check-ups- early detection saves lives.  

 
This time of year is filled with opportunities to 

connect, contribute, and celebrate together. 

We wish you a Happy Thanksgiving filled with 
gratitude, laughter, and joy as we celebrate 

the blessings of our wonderful community. 
 

The Vital Records office is open 9am-4:15pm 
weekdays, with extended hours until 7:00pm 

on the 1st and 3rd Wednesday of each month.  
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Ragini Srivastava  
Town Clerk 
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@TownClerkTONH 

Ragini Srivastava 

Town of North Hempstead 

Town Clerk’s Clipper 

www.bit.ly/TONHTCFacebook 
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   Spread some holiday cheer this season! 
The Town Clerk's office will be hosting our 

first Toys for Tots Collection Box at 200 

Plandome Road in Manhasset starting 
November 12th. Drop off new, unwrapped 

toys and help brighten the holidays for 

children in our community who need it 
most. Thank you for your generosity and 

support!   

   The Town Clerk will be on the Project 

Independence Radio Show on December 

6th at 11am. Save the date! Your most 
pressing questions will be answered by 

Ragini Srivastava, who will share 

information about ways her office can 
help serve you.  

   
 

Project Independence 

    Toys For Tots                   

    * Upcoming Events * 
 

 

 

Veterans Day Parade and Tribute 

All Veterans and First Responders are invited to the Port Washington Car Parade  

starting at 9:45am at Campus Drive and ending at Sousa Band Shell for an 

11:11am Veterans Service 
 

Mineola Village Tree Lighting 

Friday, December 6th at 7pm at Mineola Village Hall Community Center 
 

Mineola Village Holiday Festival 

Ice Skating * Holiday Activities * Live Entertainment * Shopping 

December 7th, 8th, 14th, and 15th from 4-8pm Mineola Memorial Park 

 

 

 
 


